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"Friendship isn't about who you've known the longest. It's about 
who walked into your life, said "I'm here for you" and proved it.”        
—Unknown 

 

I'd like to think that all of us in the Art League consider each other a friend. We have walked 
into each other's lives through our love of art, giving support and advice. Life may take us 

elsewhere, but our memories and what we have learned and the stories we have shared 
through our friendship will always be with us. 
 

Thank you so much for trusting me to hold the position of President this past year. It will re-
main a time in my life I'll always remember. 
 

Have a wonderful summer! 

 

Marti   
 

CONGRATULATIONS to the BVAL BOARD Officers for 2016-2017  
 
 

NEXT BVAL MEETING:  
  

The installation of the new Board of Directors will take place at the May mem-
bership meeting, held in our regular meeting room (Arts Council Studio),  

 

Mon., May 2nd, NOON 
 
 

Please bring either an appetizer or dessert if you plan to come to the meeting. Those whose 
last name begins with A-M are asked to bring desserts, and those whose last 
name begins with N – Z are asked to bring appetizers!  
 
This meeting is just the installation of officers, there will be no regular meeting that day 
(EXCEPTION:  There will be a transition meeting for those new Board members who have 
need of such at 10:30am.  Contact your predecessor if you are not sure if you are to meet).  



BVAL usually meets on the 1st Monday of the month at 

NOON.  You should always be able to get the next meeting   information 

on our webpage: www.bvartleague.org 

We meet in the studio at The Arts Council Building  

2275 Dartmouth,  College Station, Texas 7784  (979)-696-2787 
 

If you would like to join the BVALjoin the BVAL, , membership membership   

applications can be found on our website or in the BVAL office at the address above. 

Payment can be mailed to the address above or made through the PayPal link on our webpage. 

Questions or Issues?  Contact:  

Membership Chair, Sherry Killingsworth  sakillingsworth@gmail.com 

BVAL Board Members 2015 – 2016                                 

 

President Marti Dunn, c 979-777-0363, h 979-690-2247 oldartlady@yahoo.com 

 

VP & Chair of Shows Charles Wallis, 817-235-2137 charleswallis67@gmail.com http://www.charleswallis.com 
 

Treasurer Ellis Mooring, 979-255-6709 elmer@flymooring.us 

 
Chair of Demos/Workshops Kelly Hathaway, 979-450-4109 kellygh2010@gmail.com  

Special Events Chair Karen Bigley, 979-571-2455  Kebtamu83@aol.com 

 
Recording Secretary Sandra Cohen, c 979-676-1537, h 979-690-3533 sandra_cohen@mac.com  

 
Corr. Secretary Valerie Purcell, 979-492-4636 ironic_icons@yahoo.com www.ironicicons.weebly.com 

 
Exhibits Chair Connie Lipsey c 979-220-6795 h 979-776-4386 connielipsey@hotmail.com 

 
Membership Chair Sherry Killingsworth, c 979-492-8812, h 979-778-0160 sakillingsworth@gmail.com 

 
Social Chair Nancy Schaan,  979-314-0633,  njschaan@hotmail.com 
 
Publicity Chair Bonnie Chapa, 254-723-0474, bonniefeasterchapa@gmail.com Http://BonnieChapa.com  

 

Library Chair Monika Pate, h 979-690-7429, c 979-220-5435 map352@gmail.com www.monikapate.com 

 

Web Master Daniel Xiao, c 979-820-4087, h 979-820-4087 danxiao99@msn.com http://daniel-artspace.com 
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